
 
 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

To: Board of Directors 
From:  J.J. Lewis, President & CEO 
Date: November 28th, 2016  
RE: New Curriculum Provider 
 
 
AAS currently uses K12 and FuelEd (a division of K12) as our curriculum providers 
for Elementary (K12) and Middle and High (FuelEd) schools.  Our contract with 
these providers is up for renewal at the conclusion of the 2016-17 school year. 
 
We have reviewed three (3) potential partners for the 2017-18 school year and 
beyond: FlipSwitch, K12/FuelEd, and Odysseware. 
 
Based on feedback from our Leadership Team, the overwhelming recommendation 
is to select K12 for our elementary program, and FlipSwitch for our middle and high 
school program.  Based on feedback from our Curriculum Review Committee, the 
unanimous recommendation is to select FlipSwitch for our middle and high school 
program.   
 
Action Requested: 
A motion to approve K12 as the curriculum provider for Elementary School, and 
FlipSwitch as the curriculum provider for Middle and High School.   
 
Reviewed and Approved for Submission: 

 
 
 
 

J.J. Lewis 
President & CEO 
 
Academic Affairs Committee Recommendation: 
 
The Academic Affairs Committee met on Thursday, October 13th and unanimously 
recommend approval of the suggested action by the full Board of Directors.  
 


